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Memorandum 
 
To: ZBA Members 
 
From: Planning Division, OSPCD 
  
Date: July 18, 2008,  
 
RE:  2-10 HIGHLAND ROAD / 64 MORRISON AVENUE 
 
This application is being re-advertised for the ZBA hearing on August 6th with an address 
correction. 
 
The applicant will be out of town on August 6th and would like to present the project to the ZBA 
at the July 23rd ZBA hearing.  The ZBA would open the public hearing on July 23rd, take 
testimony and then continue the hearing until August 6th when a vote could occur.   
 
The applicant will have a representative at the August 6th hearing.  


